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UPCOMING EVENTS

CO-CURRICULAR OFFER 

Trinity Talks event
13 November - Poetry in
Computing 
11 December - Debate in
Humanities
W/C 4 December - Masters of
Recall 

Our Year 7 students have settled well into life at Trinity Academy Bradford. Students
have had the opportunity to select their co – curricular club and get themselves fully
immersed into our after-school offer. Year 8 have also had the opportunity to select
their club, and this term has seen them select from a wide range of different clubs from
last academic year. Both year groups have been working towards their Graduation
criteria, picking up achievement points and working hard in their lessons to achieve a
good attitude to learning. During week 2 of the new term, students will spend 2 tutor
time sessions reflecting on their data with their tutor.

This year we have launched our Professional Standards
curriculum. Students will spend Monday tutor time
learning about why we have the rules we do, and about
how living their lives by these Professional Standards
will support them with success both in school, and in
their adult lives.
Our Professional Standards are Conduct, Dedication,
Organisation, Pride and Values. For more information
about our Professional Standards and how they
underpin everything we do at Trinity Academy
Bradford, please take a look on our website.

Year 7 – We have had a
fantastic response to our
Outward Bound residential
that we will be running
from the 26 February to 1
March 2024. If your child is
going on our residential our
Information Evening will be
Tuesday 30 January 2024. It
is imperative that all attend.
Year 8 – This term has seen
the introduction of our
residential to Rome. This
will run in April 2024 for 20
students. Students will find
out if they have secured a
place soon. 

Students have made their selection for their co –
curricular club during tutor time at the start of the term.
Students will participate in this club until Term 4. At the
end of Term 3, students will select their club again. This
gives students an opportunity to get involved in a
different club but also gives students an opportunity to
join a club that they may have missed out on during
terms 1 – 3.

We have around 27 clubs on offer during terms 1 – 3.
These include Poetry Club, Gardening Club, Crochet
Club and many more. 
Please be reminded that if a student would like to
change their club, they need to speak to their tutor. If
the club change is successful, you will receive a text
home to confirm this change.

Zoe Farrar - Phase One Leader 


